3/29/09
City of Prineville
Re: 2" hand license renewal

Dear City Counsel,

Our 2" hand license is due to expire in April 2009. The license has continued to be a great asset to our
business and we (MJ Facets Jewelers) at this time ask for your consideration of its renewal.

Sincerely,

Joe & Marlen Azenara
MI Facets Jewelers
1595 NE 37 st., Ste B1
Prineville, OR 97754
Tel. (541) 416-8909



